
$299,000 - 57 Pine Street, Onaping
MLS® #2124566 

$299,000
2 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family on 0.00 Acres

N/A, Onaping, Ontario

Welcome to 57 Pine Street, a charming
2-bedroom bungalow nestled in a quiet,
family-friendly neighborhood in the town of
Onaping. This delightful home features a
beautifully updated main floor bathroom and
fresh flooring in select areas and shingles
replaced in 2019. Enjoy the convenience of
being within walking distance to the local
library, pool, skating rink, and curling club, with
Onaping Falls just minutes away, the perfect
spot to take in breathtaking views and explore
scenic walking trails. The basement offers
endless potential, ready for your personal
touches to make it your own. Step outside to a
generously sized yard, ideal for relaxing or
entertaining, with plenty of nearby trails and
lakes for the outdoor enthusiast. Whether
youâ€™re a first-time buyer, retiree, or
investor, this home presents a wonderful
opportunity to settle into a welcoming
community surrounded by natural beauty.
(id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # 2124566

Price $299,000

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 2.00

Acres 0.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold



Style Bungalow

Community Information

Address 57 Pine Street

Subdivision N/A

City Onaping

Province Ontario

Postal Code P0M2R0

Amenities

Amenities Park, Schools

Interior

Heating Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl siding

Roof Asphalt shingle

Listing Details

Listing Office CENTURY 21 SELECT REALTY LTD, BROKERAGE
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